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24 February 2014 

 

Premier’s Reading Challenge (PRC) 2014 

 

The NSW Premiers Reading Challenge commences on 3 March and finishes on 22 August. 

The Challenge aims to encourage a love of reading for leisure and pleasure in students, and 

to enable them to experience quality literature. It is not a competition but a challenge to 

each student to read, to read more and to read more widely. 

 

Parents and caregivers need to be aware of the features of the Premier's Reading Challenge, 

mainly that all students who successfully complete a validated online reading record qualify 

for a PRC certificate and will appear on the PRC Honor Roll. 

The certificate shows the student's name and school.  Only students' name will appear in the 

Honor Roll with no other identifying factors. Participating schools appear as a separate list. 

 

Students who do not wish to receive a certificate or to be on the Honor Roll  should not 

register for the Challenge. These students may do the Challenge unofficially as they may 

use the PRC booklists.  

 

Children in K-2 will participate with the help of their teachers, librarian and parents. Years 

3-6 are expected to read independently with some assistance from teachers, librarian and 

parents. For more information go to the NSW Premiers Reading Challenge Website - 

https://products.schools.nsw.edu.au/prc/home.html 

 

I give permission for my child ___________________________  to participate in the 

Premier’s Reading Challenge. 

 

Signed _________________________________(Parent/caregiver) 

 

Date ______________ 
 

 


